
October 8th, 2022 
 
Vanessa Countryman, Secretary 
Securities and Exchange Commission 
100 F Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20549-0609 
 
Re: Reporting of Securities Loans (File No. S7-18-21) 
 

Dear Secretary Countryman: 
 
I am writing in strong support of rule 10c-1, “Reporting of Securities Loans”.  
 
I strongly believe that the Securities and Exchange Commission (SEC) should be 
Working a lot harder towards transparency on Reporting of Securities Loans, as a  
Concerned investor I have the right to base my investment strategies on clean and 
Depurated publicly available data and it is my believe that this will bring positive change  
To the markets and attract better and more trustful investors. 
It is in the hands of the regulators to impose better rules based on the general sentiment of 
The investors as well as the actual conditions of the markets, rules that provide true financial  
Opportunities to those who research and make informed decision and no rules that are only 
Conceived to benefit big market players such as market makers and hedge funds. 

 

 

Sincerely, 
 
A Concerned Investor 
 


